
November 16, 2022

Cardinal Pacelli School's Mission
Cardinal Pacelli, parish school of Our Lord Christ the King, is driven by Christian values, committed
to academic excellence, strengthened by a nurturing community and dedicated to educating both

the heart and mind, while serving the Lord.



Mrs. Cento's Message
Dear Pacelli Families & Friends,


Where did Fall go! I cannot believe how the weather has changed.
According to the Farmers’ Almanac, “Got flannel? Hot chocolate?
Snowshoes? It’s time to stock up! According to our extended forecasts, this winter season will
have plenty of snow, rain, and mush—as well as some record-breaking cold temperatures! We are
warning readers to get ready to “Shake, shiver, and shovel!"


The first bite of winter should come earlier than last year’s. December 2022 looks stormy and cold
nationwide with an active storm pattern developing and hanging around for most of the season
over the eastern half of the country. Maybe there will be a white Christmas in some areas?”

Student Council – Thankful Feather Food Drive
The turkey is adding lots of feathers daily when the students
contribute to the Thankful Feather Food Drive. Please help our
Pacelli turkey fill up with feathers by donating items from the list
below. Please bring in your donation by Friday, November 18th for
the St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry.


Kindergarten - Canned beans
1st grade - Canned chicken
2nd grade - Canned beef

https://cdn.smore.com/u/1025/404a0296827207161f40f03f01d5d716.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/70ec/aa5114c7896c0ce705556b746ade2abc.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/226a/d6b697c258cf98e2034f4a0121a33c87.jpeg


3rd grade - Canned pork
4th grade - Canned ham
5th grade - Canned tuna
6th grade - Canned salmon/mackerel
7th grade - Canned sardines/anchovies
8th grade - Canned bacon/chicken


Our goal as a school is to fill the turkey with Feathers. Thank you for participating.

Congratulations to the October Language Arts (K-3)/English (4-
8)/Reading (4-8) Award winners!


K-3 Language Arts
Kindergarten – Gwenyth D. & Penny P.
1st Gr. – Luke L. & Thane Z.
2nd Gr. – John T. & David H.
3rd Gr. – Scarlett S. & Billy H.


4-8 English
4th Gr. – Sawyer K. & Oliver S.
5th Gr. – Elan S. & Ziva D.
6th Gr. – Alex S. & Oliver K.
7th Gr. – Walter S. & Sylvie P.
8th Gr. – Ben G. & Charlotte C.


4-8 Reading
4th Gr. – Agnes R. & Mads G.
5th Gr. – Kenzie M. & Courtney G.
6th Gr. – Lauren M. & Will S.
7th Gr. – Amirah C. & Brynley K.
8th Gr. – Cecily H. & Elizabeth K.


Congratulations on your hard work!


NEW Student Application Information - As we start to plan for the 2023-24 school year, all NEW
students of current families at Cardinal Pacelli School have the first priority to apply and enroll in
our Early Learning Program and Kindergarten. Preschool (3 & 4 yr. old students) and Pre-
Kindergarten (4 & 5 yr. old students) will fill up and will most likely have a waiting list. We are
asking you to complete the application for your new student by November 30th. There is a $25
application fee for all new students. For instructions on completing the application, CLICK HERE.
Please email admisssions@cardinalpacelli.org with questions.


Counting my Blessings,


Mrs. Terri Cento

Christmas Cards from Minted

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZNd8OVMJ1iTk9gb_cERfo3FHuiQ5OqdT/view?usp=sharing
mailto:admsissions@cardinalpacelli.org
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Ordering from Minted this holiday season? Save 20% on those
holiday cards, stationery gifts and more with our exclusive code
FUNDRAISEPACELLI -- as an added bonus, Cardinal Pacelli School
will receive 15% of each purchase through Minted's charitable
giving program!

Pacelli Wear Orders
Last date to order Pacelli wear or uniforms through Queen City Mascot’s and Logo’s online site is
November 30! All orders placed by November 30 will be delivered to school by Christmas break or
shipped in time for Christmas.


You will be contacted directly if there are any issues (such as product being out of stock) or if
special arrangements need to be made for you to receive your order. Our Pacelli shop will reopen
on Jan. 1.

2 Pacelli Soccer Teams Advance to State Tournament Final Weekend
Please join us in congratulating our 5th/6th boys and 7th/8th boys soccer teams in advancing to
the final weekend of their respective state tournaments. Both teams play this weekend at Finley
Ray Park in Milford with the hopes of winning the state tournament. Let's show these teams our
support, either in person or cheering them on in spirit. See details below about each team.


5th/6th Boys - coached by Laura Geers and Tony Minneci - Game at 2pm Saturday


James B
Dom D
Max E
Jackson G
Davis G
Ben H
Joey M
Brennan M
Paxton O
Mac R
Nate S
Henry W
Paul W

7th/8th Boys - coached by Patrick Shiels and Mike Wenger - Game at 9am Sunday
Aurelio D
Iven G
James G
B G

https://cdn.smore.com/u/c38b/f7edc610fefc8aec6f1aa3ba679852c7.png


Q J
Peter L
Will M
Chad P
Gavin R
Luca S
Brady S
Cole S
Peter S
Jack V
Luke V
Matthew W
Patrick W

Save the Date
SAVE THE DATE for the biggest fundraiser of the year!! The June Fest Gala is February 25th, 2023.

Why is the Gala so important?
Cardinal Pacelli school strives to provide exceptional academics, small classes, and catholic

values that will enrich our students for a lifetime. Tuition only covers 65% of education for your
child at Cardinal Pacelli. The gala helps subsidize the cost of tuition. In order to achieve Blue
Ribbon academics, integrated technology, and a vibrant arts program, we need the gala to be

successful!
Mark your calendar now for one of the most fun events of the year!

Open bar, full dinner, raffle, auction and live music



To be a sponsor for this fun event, please click on the picture below.

https://cdn.smore.com/u/c100/86d0b7dc487ff4baa1981c79285f5031.png


LUNCH MENU
Reminder - All lunch orders MUST be placed before 8:00 a.m. to guarantee a lunch is available for

your child!!

NOVEMBER LUNCH MENU

Dates to Remember
November 18 - Feast of Christ the King

November 19 - 8th Grade HSPT
November 23 - November 25 - Thanksgiving Break
November 27 - Advent Begins

https://olctk.regfox.com/junefest-gala-2023
https://cardinalpacelli.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/22-CPS-November-Menu.pdf
https://cdn.smore.com/u/f821/178b588c9e71d9bd185b27879959d8ee.png


ARE YOU FULL OF BALONEY?
If so, we need you! We are looking for volunteers to make baloney and cheese sandwiches at
home to be used by St. Francis Seraph Ministries for bag lunches given to those in need. Please
put baloney and cheese sandwiches (NO condiments) in plastic sandwich bags and drop off in the
Atrium. There will be a cooler there on Monday and Friday mornings for the sandwiches. This is a
great opportunity for younger children to get involved and see how they can help others. Contact
person: Joan Hilton cell (513) 871-9251; hilton_joan@yahoo.com

Parish News
Paws, Parish and Pints Happy Hour – THIS Friday, November 18

You’re Invited! In honor of the Feast of Christ the King, we will
have a casual happy hour outside on Friday, November 18 at the
Pacelli Playfield from 4:00 – 6:00 pm. This is a fun gathering for
our entire parish and school family. Everyone is welcome. BYOB
and please bring an appetizer, snack, or treat to share! Blankets &
chairs too! Please note: this event is weather permitting. See you
then!




Parish Survey

The clergy and leadership at Christ the King and our Family of Parishes would like your feedback
about how to increase parishioner engagement and commitment to the Catholic faith. Please
respond to the following SURVEY. The survey will close be the end of the day on Monday,
November 21. Thank you for taking a couple of minutes to complete the survey.



SVDP Fall Coat Drive 

Each year, as the temperatures drop and the first snowfall covers the area, St. Vincent de Paul
collects new and gently used coats and then distributes them to our neighbors in need. Please
gather your coats and drop them off at the rack in the back of church. Thank you for helping us to
meet the needs of families in Cincinnati.



Christmas Gift Giving Returns

Again this year we will offer our parish and school community the opportunity to brighten the lives
of others in this blessed season. Share in the true spirit of Christmas by contributing to our St.
Vincent de Paul neighbors and Children’s Hospital. Look for information about the Gift Giving
Program in the bulletin or HERE.



Are You Full of Baloney?

If so, we need you! We are looking for volunteers to make baloney and cheese sandwiches at
home to be used by St. Francis Seraph Ministries for bag lunches given to those in need. Please
put baloney and cheese sandwiches (NO condiments) in plastic sandwich bags and drop off
Monday or Friday mornings to the cooler in the Atrium. This is a great opportunity for younger
children to get involved and see how they can help others. Contact person: Joan Hilton cell (513)
871-9251; hilton_joan@yahoo.com



mailto:hilton_joan@yahoo.com
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FX3FG25
https://ourlordchristtheking.org/news-events/christmas-gift-giving/
mailto:hilton_joan@yahoo.com
https://cdn.smore.com/u/2855/c1a2ff044ed5e4abae5349945bddec7c.jpeg


SVDP Plea Weekend

Please join our St. Vincent de Paul conference team in the Atrium after the 8:30 & 10:30 am
Masses next weekend on Nov. 19 & 20 for Coffee and Donut holes. Our St. Vincent de Paul
conference team kicks off their annual fundraiser and new member volunteer recruitment
campaign.
Vincentians help get problems solved by responding to emergency needs providing material
assistance for food, clothing, furniture, rent, utilities and medication through direct help and
referrals required to ease the suffering of those living in poverty. Our two ministries are works of
charity and distributing the Holy Eucharist to homebound parishioners and to individuals at nearby
assisted living facilities.
Interested in volunteering? Please call 513-404-3434 or email mailto:olctk.svdp@gmail.com.
Can’t make Mass next weekend but still want to donate? Donate HERE or make your check payable
to: “SVDP” and mail to: OLCTK SVDP Conference, 3223 Linwood Avenue, Cincinnati, OH 45226.
Thank you in advance.


SAVE THE DATE! The JuneFest Gala is Saturday, February 25, 2023

Come out and join your parish family for a wonderful night of merriment at the 20th Century
Theatre in Oakley Square! You'll enjoy "A Taste of Italy," featuring an open bar, full dinner, live music
and dancing, auction and raffle. Please click HERE to View Sponsorship Opportunities!

St. Ursula Academy

St. Xavier

McNicholas High School

Mount Notre Dame

Ursuline Academy

Purcell Marian

mailto:olctk.svdp@gmail.com
https://www.wesharegiving.org/app/giving/WeShare-2609?tab=home
https://olctk.regfox.com/junefest-gala-2023
https://www.saintursula.org/Visit.aspx
https://www.stxavier.org/admissions/visit
https://www.mcnhs.org/admissions/visit-and-learn-more
https://www.mndhs.org/admissions/shadowing-at-mnd/
https://www.ursulineacademy.org/admissions
https://www.purcellmarian.org/admissions/schedule-a-visit/


Mercy McAuley

About Us
Email: cento_t@cardinalpacelli.org

Website: cardinalpacelli.org

Location: 927 Ellison Avenue, Cincinnati, OH, USA


Phone: 513-321-1048

Our Lord Christ the King Parish

Athletics

PTO

Calendar

Inclement Weather Information

Pacelli PTO
Pacelli is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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